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To: tbjorklund@tetoncountyidaho.gov, sfox@tetoncountyidaho.gov, jkrueger@tetoncountyidaho.gov,
mvanarsdell@tetoncountyidaho.gov, TETON COUNTY COMMISSION <commissioners@co.teton.id.us>

Hello P&Z and Commission:

My wife Julie and I reside within the immediate vicinity of the subject subdivision plat and utilize the 2250 South Access
Road daily to and from our home.

The following are my comments and concerns relative to the above subject.

County Road 2250 is in extremely poor condition, constantly plagued with potholes and mud throughout the year
depending on precipitation, but particularly at snow melt throughout the winter. I am hoping that the developer improves
that road as it is going to substantially increase the traffic on sane.

The creek that bisects the property Carries water rights to a center pivot which I dearly hope remains in use so that the
property can be farmed on an ongoing basis. Otherwise we are certainly going to have a weed problem that will also
contaminate neighboring Farms many of which lie to the north, south and east in the direction of prevailing winds. I
believe that the property is not built upon should continue to be farmed as I have done this throughout many subdivisions
that I have created and it maintains the land without disrupting neighboring Farmers or contributing to obnoxious weed
condition. I believe that it should be a condition that all open space be farmed or properly cultivated and maintained in
the fashion much like the neighboring Farm properties to the subject.

In the event that farm is ongoing fencing can be a strong deterrent to any farmer as they need open area and not obstacles
interfere with equipment and crop production. Fencing should be controlled. All of the vicinity properties are good
producing soils which contribute to the heritage of the west side of Teton valley.

Of course the stream that bisects the property carries water which serves as a wildlife corridor as we often say birds of
prey, dear, moose, and Elk depending on the season they're quite prevalent.

I always suggest that building envelopes be incorporated into the plot so that they not only segregate homes and preserve
vehicle doors but also provide a clustered approach that does not interfere with ongoing agricultural use which would be
extremely valuable to the property as the property owners would enjoy the agricultural tax rate.

Many of the neighboring Farms also run cattle in between seasons, consequently pets should be contained and not be a
nuisance to the Ranchers.

Please provide a copy of the CCR for the subject by reply email. I would also like to know when the comment. Ends and
also a written schedule for public hearings where we may attend as neighbors to the property.

Mark S. Rockefeller
Associate Broker/Owner
Teton Valley Realty Building
U.S. Mail: P.O. Box 604
Physical: 253 South Main Street
Driggs, Idaho 83422

Ofc 208-354-2439
www.tetonvalleyrealty.com
Town & Country Custom Cedar Homes Dealership
300 Main Mixed Use
Commercial & Residential Development.

VOICE RECOGNITION may have been used, resulting in typo-error, please disregard errors.
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